
14th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carers

RE: Year 4 Portland Walk - Friday 22nd September 2023

On Friday 23rd September, Year 4 will be completing some Geography Fieldwork of our local area. We will be leaving at
around 9.30am and returning before lunch time. We will be walking around our local area, using maps to identify physical
and human Geography features. Please send your child to school in their PE kit, wearing sensible walking shoes/ trainers
and a coat. Please make sure they bring a rucksack they are able to carry themselves with a water bottle. There is no cost
for this trip as we are walking.

Please ensure that you have ‘School Visit’ ticked on the Arbor Parent App by 12pm Thursday 21st September, if this is
not done by the deadline then your child will not be able to take part.

Yours sincerely

KWatso� M Siddon�

Mrs Watson Miss Siddons

Narwhal Class Stingray Class


